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September 21, 2012

Fire Chief Bill Gaul called on this date and we discussed the Work Session Minutes of September 10,
2012.

Under line 8 | am making note that “He noted staffing changes that included in-station coverage with
three individuals in June 2010. Round the clock coverage was added to two additional fire stations in

October 2011.

He stated that he didn't believe he had used the term former “disgruntled” employee. Located on the

first page, Line 10.
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